
Welcome to Year 3
Teachers: 
Mrs Begum (3NB)

Miss Phagura (3SP) 

Learning Support Assistants:  

Miss Hickling 

Miss King
Miss Prior



What we are learning this term:
English: 

We are continuing to follow the Talk for 
Writing structure within our English 
lessons. 

Children will learn a story or non-fiction 
text and innovate it in order to create their 
own. 

Encourage your child to story map and ‘Box 
up’ their own stories at home. 



What we are learning this term:



What we are learning this term:
Maths:

We will continue to learn the four operations 
(+, -, X and ÷)

Olympic Maths:

Each week, the children will have a timed test 
(3 minutes) on their Times Tables. 

This will take place on a Friday morning. 

Please help your child learn their Times Tables 
off by heart.

Please access TTRS.



What we are learning this term:
Science: 

Animals including Humans – To describe the 
skeleton, muscles and their purpose. 

Forces and Magnets – To explain and 
describe how magnets work. 

RE: 

What do different people think about God? 

Why are festivals important to different 
communities? 



What we are learning this term:
History: 

British Life and Culture – Landmarks: The Tower of 
London 

Please let us know if you are able to support on the 
trip. 

Geography:

International studies: Kenya

Understanding how the landscape is shaped by 
physical features



What we are learning this term:
Computing: 

Online Safety – Passwords, blogging, Is 
everything online true? 

Music:

Music Express – Ancient Worlds 



What we are learning this term:
DT: 

Eating seasonally – Learning about different 
fruits and vegetables and why they are grown 
in different seasons. 

Art:

Layered prints and portraits (printing)



P.E:
Please make sure that children have all relevant P.E 
equipment: 

Shorts, T-Shirt and plimsolls for indoor activities. A 
navy tracksuit and trainers can be worn for outdoor 
games sessions and cold weather. 

Following our school Health and Safety and P.E 
policy, NO jewellery is to be worn at any time during 
P.E sessions, and long hair must be tied back. 

Children should always have a water bottle in school. 



Homework:
English and Maths: 

A weekly activity will be set (1 English & 1 Maths) every Friday on 
Mirodo. This should be completed online by the following Wednesday.

Reading: 

The children’s daily home reads must be recorded in their reading logs 
at least 3 times each week.

Reading books will be changed weekly, however, please also feel free 
for your child to read additional books that they have at home or 

borrow from the local library.



Thank you!
Thank you for your support already this 
year. 

We hope that your child has settled in 
well and is ready for a great year with us!

Any questions? 



Spellings: 

Daily sessions in class with a focus on a set spelling pattern.
Children will work on a unit for one week and then have an assessment every 
Friday to check their understanding.
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